
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Howell Township Education Association 
Taking PRIDE in our GREAT PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Howell Township Education Association 
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Bill O’Brien Scholarship for Average Students… 
 
 
 
The HTEA is honored to offer a scholarship in honor and memory of William J. 
“Bill” O’Brien, former president of the Association. 
 
Bill was dedicated to civic and community service and during his tenure as a 
teacher in Howell Township, he touched the lives of many students.  Through 
this scholarship, Bill will continue to influence and assist students.  Bill’s 
philosophy of hard work, community service, and success through 
determination, dedication, and drive is reflected in the scholarship 
requirements. 
 
Bill believed that people are more than a number…there are many components 
to being a successful student and a productive citizen.  While a GPA is 
important, it is only one aspect of you as a person.  Successful candidates for 
this scholarship must have attended Howell Township elementary/middle 
schools, a minimum GPA of 2.5, a documentable record of community service, 
and a civic minded attitude demonstrated in the accompanying essay. 
 
Please complete the application form and essay, then submit as directed. 
 
 
The essay: 
 

You are more than the sum of your parts, more than a number.  GPA is only 
one aspect of you as a person.  In a brief essay, tell us what makes up the 
“rest” of you and why you are the best candidate for this award. 

 
 
 

William J. “Bill” O’Brien Scholarship Application 
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Name: __________________________________________________________  Date:  _______________________ 
 
Address:  _______________________________________________________ Email: ______________________ 
                   _______________________________________________________  ______________________ 
 
Howell Township School attended:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
High School currently attending:  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Extra-Curricular activities: 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Career plans after high school: 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Community Service:  Please list activity, place of service, hours involved, and the name and 
contact information of the person who will verify your service. 
 
 
 
 
Please list schools to which you have applied and which ones you have been accepted to 
attend. 
 
 

 
We, the undersigned, declare that the information reported above is true, correct and 

complete. 
Guidance Counselor: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 
Student Signature:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Please return completed application to: 
 

Patty Kuzma, Bill O'Brien Scholarship Chair 
Howell Middle School North 

501 Squankum-Yellowbrook Rd, Farmingdale, NJ 07727 
pkuzma@howell.k12.nj.us 

Application Deadline: May 4, 2018 


